
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

November CCW 

Meeting- Tuesday, 

November 28th 2023 

 At Ken Rowe’s shop 

55 Main Street 

Durham CT, at 

6:30pm. 

John Webber will be 

demoing turning an 

acorn box. 

 

 

 

 

President's Note 

Hello woodturners, 

Happy Thanksgiving to all. 

We had another good turnout at Woodcraft for Turning for Troops. All total 47 pens were 

turned and will be shipped out to our service members. Thanks to all who supported and 

showed up to help, and to Woodcraft for sponsoring the event and for the chow.  

Last month’s demo presented by Roland Lavoie on deep hollowing was interesting. He 

used the Clark deep hollowing system and the Rolly Munro hollower. Nice to see it in 

action. He also talked about the glass molds he was working on; very interesting. 

We raffled off the last of the donated rough turned bowls and tools. Thanks to Dan and 

Joanne for hosting the meeting.  

Well our last meeting for the year is next Tuesday, November 28th. We will finalize the 

Christmas party, and also vote on the next term board positions. Give it some thought. 

The ornament challenge will be held at the Christmas party. We will also have Lynda demo 

ornaments at the Christmas party, as she is still on the mend and cannot demo this month. 

There are several continual online ornament challenge/contests if you need a bit of 

inspiration. 

Lastly, I want to thank you for your continuing support of CCW. I have had a great time 

these last few years. I’ve learned a lot, tried new things, met many people and made new 

friends. 

See you soon 

John 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



CCW Meeting minutes October 21st, 2023 at Dan Merlo’s shop in Eastford CT 
Meeting called to order at 10:24am 

John Webber welcomed Roland Lavoie.  

Nominations for club officers: CCW is accepting nominations for all 4 officers at this time. Discussion ensued. 

John is willing to stay on as President, and Joanne is willing to stay on as Secretary. Kip said he will take 

treasurer, which will leave Vice President as open. John Webber and Joanne Mann accepted our roles again. 

There is a vacancy for Vice President, who coordinates meetings and arranges the demos. Mark Fields reviewed 

the Treasurer’s role. 

Turning for Troops is on Nov 4th 2023, not Nov 11th, as Woodcraft had originally said. They have everything….the 

kits, the blanks... Just bring tools, safety glasses, maybe finish. Do not bring lathe. 

Meeting in November 2023 is 11-28-2023. Lynda Zibbideo is not able to do ornament demo due to foot surgery. 

John will do demo if no one wants to. 

CCW Christmas party - December 2023 American Legion in East Windsor. Bring ornament (challenge) along with 

grab bag gift. 

Woodworking show January 12-14, 2024; February 2024 pen turning in Ashford CT, April 2024 Kensington pen 

turning, and John is working on NEAM dates. 

Treasurer’s report: No income for last month, no expenses for last month; so current balance remains at 

$3,104.09 same balance. Emmerich Fellinger made a motion to accept. Steve Gerling 2nd. No opposition; 

Unanimous approval.  

No new business or old business to discuss. 

Bowl/tool raffle: Buy tickets for raffle of bowls and tools to disburse. 

Show and yell. 

 

Band saw safety: John Webber 

Meeting adjourned and demo began at 11:30am. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



OCTOBER 21st 2023 SHOW & YELL: 

         

          

      

        



        

             

 

 
 

                   
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



October 21st 2023 meeting’s demo – Roland Lavoie- 
Hollowing  

         

  

  

 

 

  

 



  

         

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



MOMENT OF SAFETY… 

 

   

   

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



TURNING FOR TROOPS-NOVEMBER 4th 2023 at WOODCRAFT in 

Manchester CT: 

       

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Don’t forget to send a picture of what you make from Kevin’s 

roughed in bowls!! 

  

       

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



           

 

   

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

 

   

 
 

   


